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Shelburne Police thank community for generosity

	Dear editor:

Every December, Shelburne Police holds a stuff-a-cruiser event at two locations in town to collect toys, food and money to help

make local individuals and families Christmas a little brighter. The items collected go to both The Salvation Army and Dufferin

Child and Family Services, who then distribute the items locally to those who can use them most.

The first event took place at the Foodland/Giant Tiger Plaza on First Avenue. The second event at the No Frill`s on 2nd Line.

The response from the public was overwhelming and greatly appreciated. Hundreds of toys, food items and cash were donated by

members of this generous and caring community.

The members of the Shelburne Police Service would like to thank the community for their selfless support to this worthy event!

PC Paul Neumann,

Shelburne Police Service
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